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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

This week we have been very lucky with the weather! Our Pre-School, Y5/6, and Reception have 

all had a successful sports day, and it was lovely to see so many parents/carers and grandparents 

come to watch. I hope that the lovely weather continues next week, so that our KS1 and Y3/4 

sports days can go ahead as planned – watch this space!   

As you can see from the dates column, we have had to move our open evening from the Thursday 

to the Tuesday, due to the general election. I hope that you will come along and look at your 

child’s books to see the great work that they have produced this year, as well as having the 

opportunity to speak to the class teacher.  

The end of year reports will be sent out week commencing 1st July and the letter regarding your 

child’s next class will be sent out the following week.  

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Morris and Miss Collins, who are both leaving us at the 

end of the Summer term. They will be greatly missed and very difficult to replace, but we wish 

them all the very best for the future.  

Have a lovely weekend.                                                                                                            

Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 25th June                                   

KS1 Sports Day at 2pm  

Wednesday 26th June                                   

Y3/4 Sports Day 

Wednesday 26th June                                   

9.15am & 6pm - Reception New 

Parent Meeting 

Friday 28th June                                   

Y6 Residential to Kingswood 

Monday 1st July                      

School Photos  

Tuesday 2nd July                       

Open Evening – 3.30pm – 6pm 

Thursday 4th July                      

General Election – School Closed 

Thursday 11th July                                     

Summer Fayre – 3.30pm – 5pm 

 

 

 

 

Photo Removed 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air  

Air 

803 
Earth 

635 

Fire 

598 

Water 

634 

Attendance this Week 

Class RM – 80%                                    

Class RB – 93%                               

Class 1B – 94%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 92%                                           

Class 2L – 86%                                             

Class 3/4B – 90%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 94%                                          

Class 3/4F – 92%                                                

Class 5/6B – 87%                                        

Class 5/6K – 88%                                        

Class 5/6N – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 90%   

 Well done to classes 1B & 3/4CS 

for 94% attendance this week! 

 

 

Y5/6 Maths Quiz Final 

This week, our Years 5/6 Maths Team took part in 

the Dudley finals at The Priory Primary School. 

Twelve teams had made it through to the final and 

they spent the afternoon working on some very 

challenging maths puzzles and problems. The 

Bromley Hills team were amazing throughout and 

it came down to the final question as we were tied 

in third place! Unfortunately, we were pipped at 

the final post but coming fourth is an amazing 

achievement  when so many schools had taken 

part! Well done Team Bromley Hills, we are so 

proud of you! 

 
 

Y5/6 Maths Quiz Team 
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